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CRU Ref: D/21/1454

Re: PCI 0003, PCI Project 1.6, Celtic Interconnector Project.

Further to your email of January 12", the CRU can provide the following response to the

submission by EirGrid.

The Scoping document submitted contains no reference to any consents that will be required
from the CRU fo proceed with this project. These may include, but are not limited to, an
Autharisation to Construct an Interconnector (Section 16(1){b) of the Electricity Regulation
Act 1999 (as amended) (the 1999 Act)), and Consent to Lay Electric Cables (Section 48 and

Section 49 of the 1999 Act).

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this further.

Yours Sincerely,

Raisin Cullinan
Licensing Regulatory Manager






